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FOIA Update - 2019-IGFO-00114
3 messages

Lance Sims <lsims@pogo.org> Mon, Sep 9, 2019 at 12:35 PM
To: ice-foia@dhs.gov, ice-foia@ice.dhs.gov

Good afternoon,

My name is Lance Sims and I work with the Project of Government Oversight. I would like to know the status of a
FOIA request that was transferred from DHS OIG on or about March 28, 2019. I am taking over the request from Andrea
Peterson. The OIG FOIA number was, 2019-IGFO-00114 and it does not appear that we received any new tracking
number of subsequent information on the request. I would greatly appreciate it if you provide us with the new tracking
number and any additional information regarding this request. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any
questions or concerns. Thank you.
-- 
Lance L. Sims
FOIA Litigation Manager
Project On Government Oversight
1100 G Street, NW
Suite 500
Washington, DC 20005
lsims@pogo.org

ICE-FOIA <ICE-FOIA@ice.dhs.gov> Thu, Sep 12, 2019 at 10:29 AM
To: Lance Sims <lsims@pogo.org>

Dear Mr. Sims,

 

In researching the status of your request, it appears your request is currently under review by one of our analyst. Your
new case number is: 2019-ICFO-34625. Please reference this case number for any status updates.

 

Thank you,

ICE-FOIA

[Quoted text hidden]

Lance Sims <lsims@pogo.org> Thu, Sep 12, 2019 at 11:14 AM
To: ICE-FOIA <ICE-FOIA@ice.dhs.gov>

Thank you for the update.
[Quoted text hidden]
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